Route 1, Box 39

May 21,1969
83341

Mr. Craig Flsher

NBC News

30 Rockefeller Plaza

New York, New York 10020

Dear Craig:

Thank you so much for your call and letter and for the
promigse of the unused film pertaining to the stoneworking
demonstration at Marmes, I really appreciate this, for it will
be invaluable for student teaching, The "Plrst Americens” wes a
superb film and I was lucky enough to see 1t twice. !Ny only
criticism is that it is entirely too short. Congratulations to
yvou and Downs,

Ne3.F. has scheduled a flintknapping school in Kimberly for
six graduste students from various universities for the month of
July. I can use the film portions at thls time and do hope I can
teach the students enough to at least encourage them to include
technology in their typeology.

50 glad you liked the rocks, for it was diffilcult to select
those I felt you would find of interest - not knowinz if your prime
interest was minerals, crystals, or polished specimens, I don't
have much time now for polishing, but if you have the facilities, I
will be glad to send you some interesting agates and spseimens to
polish, If you are ever in Idaho, do stop by and make your own
selections.,

Had Jjust finished an interestingz session with Bordes and
Tixier and Bird and Gould were here when you called working up an
exhlbit of stoneworking for a four month showing at the Museun.
They have invited %@ to attned the opening in February and zive a
knapping demonstration and I am looking forward to another visit
to New York and their fine institution,

Thanks again for everyvthine and will be looking forward to
your next production.

Sineceraly yours,

Don Z.,Crabtree
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